
Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
Re: animal activities licensing
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing under the Freedom of Information Act, to ask for information about licences for the following animal-related activities issued by yourselves:

· Dog breeding establishments

· Pet shops

· Dog boarding establishments (commercial)

· Dog boarding establishments (home)

· Cat boarding establishments

· Dog day care establishments.

For each of the calendar years 2015-2020 inclusive, for each of the above activities please provide:

· Number of first-time licence applications 

· Number of renewal licence applications 

· Number of applications refused

· Number of one-year licences issued

· Number of two-year licences issued

· Number of three-year licences issued

· Number of inspections carried out

· Number of licences revoked.

If you do not have the information back to 2015 or for each of these activities, please supply the data where you do have records.

In addition, for each of the calendar years 2015-2020 inclusive, please also provide:
· Number of animal welfare inspectors

· Number of full-time employees of the animal welfare team.

Answer:

Please find attached completed spreadsheet.

Please note, the Council records boarding for both cats and dogs under one heading.  It does not split between cats/dogs.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, separate details of boarding for cats and dogs is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk

